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LOOKING BEHIND

We are praising the Lord for the spiritual growth and service we have witnessed among
the church here in Barahona! In September, God used the men's meeting to help
encourage them to lead in various ministry areas, and some of these men are now actively
serving in each Sunday service. God also worked among the ladies during their recent
activity. After Stephanie’s devotional, she asked six different ladies, ranging from a child to
a grandmother, to share how God has been working in their hearts. The ladies were
encouraged by God'’s faithfulness in every stage. We also had a ladies’ chorus sing in
church for the first time! In our discipleship classes, we moved to the next book in the
study, and we have a good group walking through what God’'s Word teaches about core
areas of doctrine. It has been encouraging to see their growth both in knowledge of the
Bible and in its application in their lives. At the end of October, two young mothers who
have faithfully attended our church since last year dedicated their daughters to the Lord.
We are grateful to see this growth in action among all age groups within the church.

LOOKING AHEAD

In the coming months, we are preparing for several special activities. Alongside our
regular ministries, one of our church ladies is organizing a special kid's art outreach. We
request your prayers as we seek to reach new families through this event. Also, we are
planning for our 3rd anniversary service in December. We want to celebrate God's
goodness and share the gospel message to friends and family of our church members.
Please continue to pray with us regarding our visa renewal, as we have another month left
in the process, and for the registration for the incorporation of the church in the US.

In Christ,
The Germanos
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